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7 spells to survive after a break up and method to master jealousy



 



Introduction


How to deal with a breakup? 

This book will help you to move on and go forward.

A breakup is akin to bereavement. It challenges us, upsets our
certainties, it hurts us deep inside and forces us to adapt to a
new situation. What to do to bounce back and not fall back into the
same mistakes?

Whether it happens with or without violence, whether it occurs
after thirty years of marriage or three years of living together,
separation is always painful, especially for those who suffer it:
it is like abandonment and sends us back, unconsciously, to the
original separation from our mother. As cruel as it is, the breakup
is nevertheless an inevitable test, and, although difficult, it is
also a necessary passage that builds us and teaches us a lot about
ourselves.

Live the mourning

To rebuild oneself, it is first necessary… to separate. It may seem
absurd, but you can only move on and start living again if the
breakup is frank and physically achieved. It is not uncommon to see
divorced couples still sharing the same roof. The reconstruction
phase can only take place once this situation has been resolved.
The first times, it is necessary to live his pain, not to deny it.
Cry, speak, scream your pain if necessary, but express it. This
withdrawal phase is essential but should not be prolonged too long.
Little by little, it will turn into questions: what are the reasons
for this rupture? What is my share of responsibility?

To understand

The end of a couple is rarely a single responsibility. The “left”
is not a 100% victim. The couple relationship, like the breakup,
concerns two people who share the responsibility for it. It is
important, in order to move forward, to point out one's own faults.
Be honest with yourself, it will allow you to take the necessary
step back and, later, not repeat the patterns that led to failure.
This step allows you to take control of your life: indeed, if you
only pose as a victim, you consider that you have no means of
acting. Conversely, by acknowledging your wrongs, you can hope for
change. We come out stronger and more confident.

Resume the course of his life

Living alone also has advantages. See it as a new freedom, give
yourself moments that were impossible before. Go out, engage in new
activities, preferably in a group. It is also an opportunity to
meet new faces and, why not, a new love. During the first few
months, however, if it can be beneficial to allow yourself
adventures, which will restore your confidence in your ability to
seduce, do not wait to "replace" the lost love... True love can
only return after the reconstruction period, when you will have
completely regained your self-confidence and you will have
objectively identified the reasons for the failure. So this love
will no doubt be the right one.
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